
Sent: 09 August 2016 21:09
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning apps on www.cherwell.gov.uk
	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning apps (8938) 
	

	Name:
	royston morgan
	

	Address 1:
	Dalhana
	

	Address 2:
	Wendlebury
	

	Town:
	Bicster
	

	Postcode:
	OX25 2PW
	

	Email address:
	m
	

	Comments:
	Ref. Planning application 16/01430/F FAO Stuart Howden I am strongly against any further development at The Lion at Wendlebury. The reason is the substantial known flood risk within the village which can only be increased by a larger footprint. We have also been made aware that a flood risk assessment caried out prior to a previous application was flawed.
	


